

Principal: G

Chief Executive Officer: 1G

Email: GDM A FG



1 A 01



November 2024

Ref: KM/MG

Dear Family

Staff Training Day Friday, 15 November 2024

On Friday, 15 November 2024, the Academy will be closed to students for a Staff Training Day. I appreciate that these closures can cause disruption for some families, however, it is vitally important that during this time of rapid change in education we have time to support our staff professionally.

This day will allow staff an opportunity to engage with leaders in educational practice to further enhance the quality of teaching and learning within the Academy.

Following on from the letter we sent to families earlier this week, please note that students will be dismissed from the Academy at 12.30pm on Thursday, 14 November. This is to allow staff to prepare the Academy for the Sixth Form Open Evening taking place from 4.00pm – 7.00pm.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

Miss M Green **Principal**





